OPEN SOUND ENSEMBLE

THURSDAY 24 & FRIDAY 25 OCTOBER

Join the London Philharmonic Orchestra’s new inclusive music

ensemble for young people of secondary school age with special
educational needs and disabilities.

Thursday 24 & Friday 25 October
Plumcroft Primary School, 50 Vincent Road, SE18 6RG
Morning group: 10.00am—12.00pm | Afternoon group: 1.30—3.30pm

We will be making music with both traditional and accessible digital

instruments, playing alongside friendly musicians from the LPO.

To find out more or to apply, visit
lpo.org.uk/opensound

If you have any questions please get in touch with us at opensound@Ipo.org.uk

The autumn LPO Open Sound Ensemble course is kindly supported by Thomas Deane Trust.

The LPO Open Sound Ensemble is also generously supported by The Viney Family.
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